
COUNCIL HIGHLIGHTS 
 

 
 

 

 

September 13, 2022 

 

The Town of Didsbury Council held a Regular Council Meeting on Tuesday August 13, 2022 in Council Chambers 
at 1606 – 14 Street. 

 Council approved Rosebud Valley Campground to be open from October 2022 to April 2023 for a trial 
period. A report will be brought back to Council following the winter camping season. 

 Council approved the purchase of an Electric Zamboni valued at $166,997.50 with some funding 
assistance from the Municipal Climate Change Action Centre, under the Electric Vehicles for 
Municipalities Program. 

 Council approved an amendment to the 2022 Capital Budget for the Deer Coulee/Cemetery Pathway 
Replacement project. They increased the current amount of $17,000 to $68,000 with the additional 
funds coming from the Trails and Pathway Reserve fund. 

 Council approved additional funding of $20,000 for the supply and installation of pumps, controls, 
forcemain, interlocks, and landscape rehabilitation at the Rosebud Valley Campground. 

 Council approved to lock in natural gas rates for the Town of Didsbury Natural Gas Sites at the current 
lowest available plan for a period of 24 months. 


